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From: Gonet, Teresa [Teresa.Gonet2@highwaysengland.co.uk]
Sent: 09 January 2017 11:05
To: LDF
Cc: Planning SE; Burgess, Janice; Katesmark, Steve; 'Katesmark, Steve'
Subject: FAO: Emma Williamson - London Borough of Haringey, Highways England response re 

Local Plan Main Modifications Public Consultation 

For the attention of: Emma Williamson - London Borough of Haringey 
 
Document: Local Plan Main Modifications Public Consultation  
 
 
Dear Emma Williamson,  
 
Thank you for consulting Highways England on the modifications to the Haringey Local Plan.  
  
As you are aware, on behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, Highways England is 
responsible for managing and operating a safe and efficient Strategic Road Network (SRN), i.e. 
the Trunk Road and Motorway Network in England, as laid down in Department for Transport 
(DfT) Circular 02/2013 (Planning and The Strategic Road Network). 
  
Our interest in local plans is specifically focussed on the council’s approach to highway and 
transport matters in relation to regeneration and new development. Highways England will be 
concerned with proposals that have the potential to impact on the safe and efficient operation of 
the strategic road network and, in the vicinity of Haringey this would be the M1, M25 and M11. 
 
We have reviewed the documents and conclude that we do not have any comment to make but 
welcome the opportunity of working with you as the plan develops. 
 
Sent ton behalf of Janice Burgess – Spatial Planning Manager at Highways England. 
 
 

Teresa Gonet,  
OD SE Spatial Planning Team 
Highways England | Bridge House | 1 Walnut Tree Close | Guildford | GU1 4LZ 
Tel: +44 (0) 300 470 1165 
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copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
 
Highways England Company Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 |National Traffic 
Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england | info@highwaysengland.co.uk 
 
Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree 
Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ   
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